Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 11:12 AM

To:

Subject: your comments in case 2012-00428 - smart grid administrative case

Dear Ms. O'Boyle:

Thank you for your comments to the Kentucky Public Service Commission regarding the use of smart grid technology by electric utilities in Kentucky. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's consideration as it deliberates in this matter.

As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2012-00428. Please reference it in any further comments.

Records in the case are available on the PSC website at this location: http://psc.ky.gov/Home/Library?type=Cases&folder=2012 cases/2012-00428

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-564-3940 x208 cell:502-330-5981

----Original Message-----

From: PSC - Public Information Officer Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 11:29 AM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: Comments in Case 2012-00428

From: Sally O'Boyle[S

Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 11:27:58 AM

To: PSC - Public Information Officer Subject: Comments in Case 2012-00428

Auto forwarded by a Rule

To Whom It May Concern at Kentucky PSC,

I am a native Kentuckian, born and raised and living in the Bluegrass area.

I demand the right to opt-out of the smart meter technology and keep my analog meter. I do not care to have either a digital or a "smart" meter at my home.

Further, I demand the right to replace any digital or "smart" meter already installed with an analog meter.

RECEIVED

By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 11:24 am, Oct 03, 2012

I do not expect to be penalized in any way for exercising my option to keep my home free of radiation and surveillance.

Local Kentucky utility companies are replacing our meters with digital and/or smart meters without our permission! These are the actions of a monopoly! If we had competition in our utility companies, one of them would give us a choice in our meters.

We have the right not to be radiated and not to be surveilled.

Please do not waste our time telling us how you will not share or use the information gathered on our electricity habits. This is private information we do not care to have gathered at all. If it costs us more for this inefficiency, we can live with that.

Tomorrow, October 4th, is the National Day of Action: "Say NO Smart Meters!"

Citizens around this country are protesting "smart" meters. Many states already have opt-out provisions. I would like to see Kentucky get ahead of the curve on this. The more we know about digital and "smart" meters, the less we like them.

"The future depends on what we do in the present." -- Mahatma Gandhi

Sally O'Boyle

Also sent to:

Governor Steve Beshear

U.S. Senator Rand Paul

U.S. Senator Mitch McConnell

U.S. Representative Ben Chandler

All members of the Kentucky General Assembly Mayor Jim Gray and all LFUCG Council Members